
The Beaverton School District recognizes the diversity and worth of all individuals and groups.  It is the policy of the Beaverton 
School District that there will be no discrimination or harassment of individuals or groups based on race, color, religion, 

 gender, sexual orientation, gender identity, gender expression, national origin, marital status, age, veterans' status, 
 genetic information or disability in any educational programs, activities or employment. 

  
 
 
 

MUSIC TASK FORCE 
 
POLICY ISSUE/SITUATION: 
The following information is being provided to the Board as an update on the formation 
of the Music Task Force.   
 
BACKGROUND INFORMATION: 
The District advertised the Music Task Force for a period of two and half weeks seeking 
representation from teachers, parents and community members.  Information was made 
available through press releases with newspapers, radio and other media outlets.  In 
addition, the District advertised the Music Task Force in the BSD Briefs, Staff Talk, Face 
Book, Twitter, School Newsletters, Volunteer Coordinators, Blog and the District website. 
 
Applications represented nine community members, nine parents, four teachers, one 
teacher/parent and one classified employee.  The applicant pool was well qualified to 
assume responsibilities on the Music Task Force.  Representatives selected are the 
following: 
  
 Parent Members: Laurel Bookhardt 
  Joshua Pounders 
  Nancy Pe Benito 
 Teacher Members: Michael Schlabach 
  Marilyn Welch 
  Jeremy Zander 
 Community Members: Tom Colett 
  Jeffrey McKie 
  Carol Smith 
 Administrator Members: Robin Kobrowski 
  Jan Martin 
 Board Member: Susan Greenburg 
   
The first meeting for the Music Task Force will take place on Tuesday, September 24 
from 5:30-7:00 PM in conference rooms 1 & 2. 
  
 

BOARD MEETING DATE 
September 23, 2013 


